Intermediate B February 2017 Newsletter



At Merryhill School, we provide a positive and nurturing learning environment where children are prepared for their future through friendship, teacher guidance and a thoughtful and engaging curriculum."

This Month We are Learning...

For the month of February our theme is all about friendship. We will break the month down by weekly book and the students will do activities based on the story of the week. During this month, the students will also continue to learn how to write their first name and recognize their last name, as well as recognize letter sounds in isolation. Students will also learn to count 1-30 and practice sorting by shape by describing multiple characteristics. The students

Don't Forget!

- February 20th Closed for Professional Development Day
- February 14th Valentine Exchange
- Early Bird registration
- February 24th Tooth Fairy

Try This At Home...

Ask your child to look for items that have numbers on them, for example, telephones, remote control, and calendars. Point to a number and see if your child can identify it.

Merryhill Preschool of Trophy Club 50 Village Trail, Trophy Club, Texas 76262 Office: 817-430-8188 http://trophyclub.merryhillschool.com